
Response to Question on Notice, Legislative Assembly - 2017 

QUESTION ON NOTICE INQUIRY INTO MUSEUMS AND GALLERIES 

 
On 29 August, 2017 the following question was asked during the Inquiry into Museums 
and Galleries 
 
Question: The Hon. Robert Borsak MLC (Chair) 

1. Has your Government had any contact with developers in relation to the Ultimo 
Powerhouse Museum site?    

2. If there are or have been negotiations what are the terms and conditions thereof 
and what is the value of the purchasing envelope consideration?     

 
Answer:    
 
The Government regularly meets with many stakeholders. There has been no formal 
engagement with property developers in relation to the development on the Powerhouse 
site.  
 
The Government is currently considering the future for the site, including keeping an arts 
and culture presence at the site. This is being explored as part of the extended final 
business case.  
 

 
 

Don Harwin MLC 
Minister for Resources 
Minister for Energy and Utilities 
Minister for the Arts 
Vice-President of the Executive Council 
 

 


